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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Kyrgyzstan and thanks First Deputy Foreign Minister Nuran Niyazaliev for the presentation of the national report.

We welcome the legislative changes implemented by the Government. In this light, we commend Kyrgyzstan for adopting the National Human Rights Action Plan (for 2019–2021) based on the recommendations from various human rights treaty bodies. 

We also commend the Government of Kyrgyzstan for ratifying the UN convention on the rights of persons with disabilities and welcome the establishment of the working group on its implementation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We acknowledge the steps made by the Government aimed at ensuring gender equality and realization of women’s rights. In particular, we note positively adoption of the National Action Plan for Achieving Gender Equality for 2018-2020 and the Action Plan for implementation of UNSC Resolution 1325 on Women, peace and security for the term 2019-2020.

Herewith, we would like to recommend Kyrgyzstan: 
· To continue its efforts towards fighting domestic violence and violence against women.
· To proceed with the steps to ensure practical introduction of the “Paris Principles” in national legislation by adopting the law “On Akyikatchy (Ombudsman) of the Kyrgyz Republic”.

We wish the Delegation of Kyrgyzstan successful UPR.

